
 

 

  

  
 Our Reference: RZ/18/2015 
 Contact: Robert Cologna 
 Telephone: 9806 5144 
   

 
Ms Ann-Marie Carruthers 
 
Via email to 
Ann-Maree.Carruthers@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 30 July 2018 
 
 
Dear Ann-Marie 
 
Council Position on Planning Proposal for 55 Aird Street Parramatta  
 
I refer to Council’s email of 24 April 2018 regarding the above matter and our 
telephone conversation of earlier today. 
 
I advise that the resolution of 9 April 2018 (Copy attached) remains Council’s 
current position on this matter and there have not been any rescission motions 
or other resolutions of Council in relation to this Planning Proposal. 
 
Therefore, as indicated in the resolution Council wishes to withdraw the 
Planning Proposal as it no longer wishes to pursue the site Specific Planning 
Proposal for 55 Aird Street Parramatta previously forwarded to your 
Department  
 
Should you require any additional information on the matter please contact me 
the number detailed above.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Robert Cologna 
Acting Manager Land Use Planning 
 
 
CC: Christine Gougth – Department of Planning   
 
 
 


